
 

November 27, 2023 

Kathy Hunter, Acting Executive Director, and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Subject:  Waste Management–North Sound and Waste Management - Marysville, divisions of Waste Management of Washington, Inc. (G-237); 
Tariff # 19 

Enclosed are revised pages 2, 22-25, 27-32, 34, 39, and 41-44 to the above-referenced tariff. The purpose of these tariff revisions is twofold. First, 
residential, and commercial rates are being adjusted due to the increase in the King County disposal fees. Second, the revisions also reflect the 
change in the commodity credits for residential and multi-family customers receiving recycling collection services. 

Previously filed under E-Filing ID # 6556abc9a8da671b34c1ae80, the attached tariff pages are the corrected tariff pages to go along with the rest 
of the workpapers filed under this E-Filing ID.  

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (503) 956-8594.     

Very truly yours,  

 

 
 

Evan Burmester 
Senior Financial Analyst, Pacific Northwest Market Area 

 
 
cc:  Jeff McMahon & Rob Rutledge, Waste Management 

Pat McLaughlin, King County Solid Waste Division 
Snohomish County Solid Waste Division 

720 4th Ave, Suite 400 
Kirkland, WA  98033  
  


